
 
 
 
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/110 

 
 
 

October  22, 2024 
 

Reference: The scheduled excursion to Maple Jungle Camp-Anandpur Sahib on Saturday, October 
26, 2024 for Classes 3 to 12.        
 
Dear Parents  
 

Kindly take note of the following: 
1. Please drop your ward at Nada Sahib Gurudwara Parking at 0500 hrs on Saturday, October 

26, 2024.  School teachers will be there to receive them. 

2. Departure from Nada Sahib Gurudwara Parking at 0530 hrs. 

3. The students will be dropped back at Nada Sahib Gurudwara Parking at 1900 hrs the same 

day. Kindly make adequate arrangements to pick up your ward from there. 

4. The students are instructed to wear ID cards, Jeans/Lowers, School House T-shirts and Sport 

shoes only. You can carry one extra lower with you. 

5. The students must carry a water bottle with them. 

6. The school is not responsible for the loss of any gadgets (if any being carried by the students) i.e. 

smart phones, smart watches, etc. 

7. School Teachers are accompanying the students on this excursion. 

8. Have a fun filled trip. For any information please contact:  

 
Teacher Incharge – Ms. Ekta Syal– 9041415010 

Ms.Rashmi Kataria-9888173467 

 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 


